
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
WASHINGTON SUBURBAN SANITARY COMMISSION ADOPTS 

CROSS CONNECTION CONTROL PROGRAM REGULATION 
 

On June 18, 2014, the  Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission (“WSSC”)  voted to adopt a 
Regulation entitled “Cross Connection Control Program” (SP No. REG-REGS-EC-2014-004) to 
supersede and replace SP No. ENG 09-05.  

 
The Regulation provides the framework for WSSC’s implementation of its Cross Connection 

Control Program (“CCC Program”), which is applied in accordance with the latest provisions of the 
WSSC Plumbing and Fuel Gas Code (“Code”).   The Regulation and the Code  contain requirements 
affecting all water customers and the licensed plumbing industry.  The Regulation’s primary purpose  is 
to change the fee structure for the CCC Program. A new fee will be imposed on all WSSC commercial 
water customers’ water bills.  Most commercial customers will be charged $6 per month, although 
customers with higher risk water uses will be charged $12 per month.  The CCC Program’s Test Report 
Submittal Fee will increase from $10 to $25.   
 

THE EFFECTIVE DATE OF THIS REGULATION IS AUGUST 1, 2014 
 

The Regulation’s text may be downloaded (at no cost) from the WSSC website at:  
http://www.wsscwater.com/file/EngAndConst/RegulatoryServices/Final%20Signed%20Resolution%20an
d%20SP.pdf. A paper copy of the Regulation may be obtained at the Permits and Plan Review counters of 
WSSC’s main office building, located at 14501 Sweitzer Lane, Laurel, Maryland 20707. 
 

For more information, please contact: Thomas Buckley, WSSC Code Planning and Cross 
Connection Coordinator, at Tom.Buckley@wsscwater.com. 
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